

Baltimore City Department of Social Services

MEMORANDUM

Date: May 23, 2016

To: Honorable President and Members of the City Council

From: Molly Tierney, Director

RE: City Council Bill No. 16-0661

Adult Entertainment Businesses- National Human Trafficking Resource Center

Hotline Information Sign Posting

The Baltimore City Department of Social Services (BCDSS) has been asked to comment on the City Council Bill 16-0661, which calls for requiring adult entertainment businesses to post a National Human Trafficking Resource Center hotline information sign within their respective restrooms.

After careful review, BCDSS will take no position on City Council Bill No. 16-0661 at this time.



No